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August 4, 2017 
 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Office 
Two White Flint North 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738 
 
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF REVISION 3 OF US ECOLOGY’S SITE-SPECIFIC DOSE ASSESSMENT 

METHODOLOGY
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
US Ecology is requesting NRC review and approval of Revision 3 of the Site Specific Dose 
Assessment Methodology (SSDA) for our Grand View, Idaho facility (USEI).  This submittal 
is being provided in full in both hardcopy and electronic formats.  Electronic files are 
provided on the enclosed CD-ROM.  Electronic versions of documents are provided in 
Adobe® portable document format (PDF) while the SSDA Workbook is provide in its 
native Microsoft Excel® (.XLS) format. 
 
A previous version of the SSDA has been reviewed and approved by NRC as documented 
in ADAMS Accession No. ML15125A364.  Revision 3 of the SSDA includes several 
enhancements and functional improvements that assist USEI in the evaluation and 
submittal of Alternate Disposal Procedure requests in accordance with 10CFR 20.2002. 
 
US Ecology is requesting withholding under 10 CFR 2.390(a)(4) for this submittal under 
the assertion that “trade secrets and commercial or financial information” is included 
that should be protected from public disclosure.  Details pertaining to the rationale for 
the withholding are provided in an affidavit (please see Enclosure 3) as per the 
requirements of §2.390(b)(1)(ii) and (iii). 
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If you have any questions or wish to discuss this request further, I can be reached at (208) 
319-1634 or joe.weismann@usecology.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joseph J. Weismann, CHP 
Vice President of Government and Radiological Affairs 
US Ecology, Inc. 
 
ENCLOSURES 
 
Cc: File 

Mr. Christepher McKenney, NRC/NMSS/DWUP 
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